BOROUGH OF CLAYTON
WORK SESSION MEETING
MAY 14,2020 -6:30 PM
MINUTES

Mark Brunermer and Joe Hunt wanted to confirm DOT Road for DOT Municipal Aid
program. Recommended S. Broad Street Phase 2 from Morton to Novack at railroad
crossing and will tie in with Walnut 2020 Project. Novack and Erie will be done with
CDBG. Application is due in July. There is also a pre-construction meeting for Walnut,
which will begin in two weeks.

Memorial Day Parade — brief discussion took place regarding whether or not to cancel the
parade. It was determined that due to the Executive Order, the parade would have to be
cancelled.
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